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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Year 3 and 4 had a fantastic time this week at Everdon and achieved so 
many different things from their trip away. All the staff were very proud of 
their conduct and efforts and despite a little less sleep than they had hoped 
for, I know they all had a super time. Huge thanks to Mrs Connor for all her 
hard work in organizing this for the class as well as Mrs Dean and Mrs 
Stapleton who left their own families to accompany them.  
This week it is National School Sports Week and we have embraced this! 
We had house competitions in school, and participated in some external 
events too. The children have also been designing mascots and preparing a 
banner for our opening ceremony of Sports Day! Well done to all the 
children for their hard work, not only their sporting achievements but the 
demonstrating of other sports values, teamwork, perseverance and 
encouragement. Thank you to Miss Curtis for organizing all this - I know the 
sports events do rely on parents support and for this we are extremely 
grateful. In worship we have further discussed courage this week and 
thought about those who have carried out courageous acts in their lives. We 
thought about other people we might know who have also done this. 
Children also explored the Summer Solstice this week as well as an assembly 
linked to Sport. I would like to extend huge thanks to a number of people 
this week who helped with the work on the Burrow and the subsequent 
flooding again – Mr Snell, Mr Herbert, Mrs O’Callaghan, Mrs Greener, Mr 
Stapleton, Mr and Mrs Marshall, Mr Freeman and Mr Green, all of whom 
have helped, worked or donated in some way – it is massively appreciated 
and shows how well the community can come together. 

Have a lovely weekend,     Mrs. Sarah Smith 
 

Diary – WB 26th June  
Y1,3,4,5 Assessment Week 
 
Monday 
Tuesday 
Wednesday 
2.30pm Ukulele performance – Sycamore – 
parents welcome  
7pm FGB 
Thursday 
Friday 
9am VIP assembly 
Maple Y5 only - Forest School 
PM Y6 God and the Big Bang Workshop 
PTFA Disco 
 

Class 
Be Ready Be Respectful Be 

Safe Award 
Sport Award  Head Teacher Awards 

Beech Ronnie F Noah P Evelyn H Poppy W 

Chestnut Monty S, Jordan G Poppy H Zac L 

Sycamore Whole Class Betty S Harvey A 

Maple Owen O, Estelle G Holly D Lily G 

 

Attachments: 

WUW – AI Guide 

PTFA Disco 
 

 

Attendance Figure - 

for the whole school this 
academic year: 94.69 % 

Target 96% 

    

Safeguarding - Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S. Smith 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs K. Green 
Governor Responsible for Safeguarding – Mrs C. Barrett 

 

    

NEWSLETTER – FRIDAY 22nd June 2023   Value of the Term: Courage 

EYFS Practitioner – as we now 
have it confirmed for our Nursery, 
we are looking for a Level 3 EYFS 
practitioner to start in September – 
do share and encourage anyone 
interested to contact the office. 

Our Christian Values in the school are: 
Courage, Forgiveness, Charity 

Love, Respect, Justice. 
We look at a value each term and 
explore in more details what this looks 
like in action. We would hope that all 
members of our school community 
can demonstrate these values 
throughout school as well. 
 

Diary dates are going to be 
attached each week now so people 
can be assured they know events 
taking place. 

*** 1 WEEK TO GO *** SCHOOL DISCO Fri 3oth June - 5pm -7pm, 
Croughton Village Hall. Ticket sales on school money will end on Tuesday 

in order for us to sort supplies. All parents sign their child in and out, 
please let us know if someone else is collecting your child. Food served 
upon arrival (please advise of any dietary requirements), unlimited soft 
drinks and entry into our chocolate raffle included in the ticket price! 

Bring some pocket money (no more than £5 please) for glow sticks (£1 for 
4) and sweet cones (£2)! 

If your child was a 
recipient of a trophy last 
academic year then please 
could this be returned to 
school by Friday 30th 
June. Many thanks. 

 


